
Village of Clarksville 
Council Meeting Minutes 

August 7, 2017 
 

A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Village Council was held August 7, 2017 at the Clarksville Village Hall.  
President Amy Byers called the meeting to order at 7 pm. 
Other Council Members present – Trustees Bonnie Main, Robbie Mutschler, Patricia Reser, Allen Sheldon, Brad 
Clark, Treasurer Rose Barratt, and Clerk Shari Clark.  Absent - Trustee Joseph Graham. 
 
Public comments were heard. 
 
The minutes of the July 10, 2017 meeting were read and approved. 
Motion by Mutschler and supported by B.Clark to pay monthly bills totaling $3,907.33.  Motion passed. 
 
Reports were read by Treasurer Barratt, Street Commissioner Reser, Sewer by B.Clark, Ex Officio Planning 
Commissioner Main, and Clerk S.Clark. 
 
Motion by Mutschler and supported by Sheldon to accept the following bids:  Murray’s Asphalt Maintenance 
1.5”asphalt overlay of First Street from Cross to Ferney Street $7,991.00 & McCormick Street from Main to Broad 
Street $6,877.00.  Jordan Smith Concrete Construction $5,547.00 to remove and replace sidewalk on Main Street 
north of Cross to Ferney Street.  All in favor, motion passed. 
 
Motion by Mutschler and supported by Main to authorize Patricia Reser & Chris Atwell to place framed photos of 
former Ox Roast Grand Marshalls for permanent display in Village Hall.  Motion passed. 
 
Orin Mutschler submitted his resignation from Planning Commission effective 8/2/17 due to current location in 
Reed City.   

Seeking a Village Resident to serve on Planning Commission 
No experience required, simply a desire to help make a positive impact on our community and a vision for future planning. 
Monthly meetings are held on 3rd Thursdays at 7 pm. Members help review or recommend changes and adopt rules & 
guidelines for proper administration & enforcement of our Village Zoning Ordinance, Master Plan, act as a policy board, conduct 
Public Hearings, and review all requests for special use permits and/or amendments to Zoning Ordinance.  

Questions or interest - contact Village Clerk 616-693-2711 or clarksvillemi@clarksvillemi.org 

 
President Byers authorized $10/hour to be paid to Joe Mason for painting street lines prior to August meeting. 
 
Motion by Brad Clark and supported by Bonnie Main to adopt Ordinance #71 Supplement S-3 to Code of 
Ordinances.  Upon Roll Call all voted “Aye”. Absent: Joseph Graham.  President Amy Byers declared Ordinance #71 
adopted.  This Ordinance shall be published in its entirety and be effective immediately. 
 
Motion by B.Clark and supported by Mutschler to authorize up to $1,000.00 expense to replace toilet & sink in 
restrooms.  All in favor, motion passed. 
 

Community Recycle Center is in need of Volunteers! 
Open every 1st & 3rd Saturdays 9 am – 12 pm. 

Volunteers needed to work full or split shifts; otherwise center may not always be able to be open.   
Email clarksvillemi@clarksvillemi.org to be added to the volunteer list. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 8:07 pm. 
The next regular meeting will be held September 11, 2017. 
 
 

Submitted by Shari Clark, Village Clerk 
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